
 
LORRAINE WONG JOINS  

TERRIE O’CONNOR REALTORS 
 
          Terrie O’Connor, President of Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce that 
Lorraine Wong has joined the firm as a Sales 
Associate in the Ridgewood Office. Mrs. Wong 
became a full time licensed realtor in 2002 after 
retiring from New York University as Director of 
Admissions. Born in Shenghai China, Mrs. Wong 
came to America as a young child, completed her 
education, raised two children and presently lives in 
Ridgewood with her husband Edward. 
           Lorraine Wong is excited to be a part of Terrie 
O’Connor Realtors and share’s the firm’s philosophy 

of providing better, more personalized service to her clients. Her expertise is not limited 
to residential real estate, as she has enjoyed tremendous success within the commercial 
market, even being nicknamed the ‘restaurant queen’ by a former employer. Mrs. Wong 
is dedicated to making each of her clients a satisfied customer. She has enjoyed both 
working and residing in Ridgewood and has a familiarity with all its neighboring towns. 
In her spare time, Lorraine volunteers and helps raise funds for Autism. You can contact 
Lorraine at the Ridgewood office at (201) 445-4554 Ext. 27. 


